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28th April 2023 
 
SATS WEEK Tuesday 9th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Tuesday 9th May is the start of SATs week. We hope your children are feeling prepared but not 
overwhelmed and it really is nearly over! Please can you ensure that the children have a good 
night sleep prior to each day so they are fresh and ready to do their best. 
 
Breakfast 
On Tuesday-Friday of SATs week we open the school canteen for all children at 8:15am and 
have some breakfast ready for them. This is as much about getting the children into school with 
their friends as it is about breakfast. We have found that if any children do have any nerves in 
the morning, the breakfast experience is good at calming them down. Children can still have 
breakfast at home and just come in from 8:15 to chat with their friends. Whilst this is optional, 
in our experience it is very beneficial. 
 
The Tests 
Here is a table to show the tests that the children will complete on each day.  
 

Tuesday 9th May 
SPAG 

AM - Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar paper 
 

PM - Spelling test 

Wednesday 10th May 
Reading 

AM - Reading Test 

Thursday 11th May 
Maths 

AM - Arithmetic 
 

AM - Reasoning 1 

Friday 12th May 
Maths 

AM - Reasoning 2 
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Tuesday 16th May - Celebration at Homestead Park, Clifton. 
To celebrate the end of SATs and the hard work the children have put into them, we intend to 
go to Homestead Park for the majority of the school day on Tuesday 16th May. We will take 
sports equipment, play games and use the play areas they have. We will walk to and from 
Homestead Park and take a packed lunch - school can provide a packed lunch. Please fill out 
the attached packed lunch order form and return to the school office by Monday 15th May. 
Children must wear comfortable PE type clothing (especially in terms of footwear) and bring 
drinks, caps, coats and sun cream as appropriate. We will only not go if the weather is looking 
against us. We will make the decision the day before.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Year 6 Team 
 
 


